
 
BOARD OF TRADE UPDATE 

 

Pre-Construction Meeting 

The pre-construction meeting has been completed. The owner and contractor were made aware 
of the restrictions of parking on the adjacent roadways and informed that the acceptable working 
times are 7am to 7pm, Monday to Friday with no work permitted on Sundays or holidays. The 
roadways will be maintained for cleanliness.  

 

Update to Fill Onsite 

The City and developer came to an agreement that the Fill is to be moved onsite to a low lying 
area and stockpile. This will significantly reduce the number of trucks entering and exiting the 
site as the fill will remain within the property. The number of trucks will vary as the work 
progresses, but it is expected that 3 to 5 trucks per day will be accessing the site, depending on 
the type of work being carried out. 

 

Work Overview 

Completed Work Future Work 
• KAPP is currently carrying out removals 

of asphalt and concrete from the parking 
lots. 

• Earthworks are expected to start next 
week (Monday August 19th, 2024) 
weather permitting. 

• When earthworks are completed, 
servicing of the lands will begin.  

• The City will provide two weeks’ notice 
prior to the start of this work. 

 

*The City of Vaughan will provide updates as work progresses 
 

For any inquiries or to report any issues or concerns, please contact Eric Vonk, Manager of 
Development Inspections and Lot Grading. eric.vonk@vaughan.ca  905-832-2281, ext 8054 
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